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This well-deserved Award is a testament to your immense contributions to 
the field of Engineering and dedication to academic excellence in the 
University. Your commitment to advancing knowledge and fostering 

innovation has not only distinguished you but has also brought pride to the 
University and the Engineering community at large.

Your leadership and mentoring of the next generation of Engineers has been 
truly remarkable. Many young Engineers have benefited from your 
guidance, scholarly work, research and professional engagements.

As you receive this distinguished honour, we encourage you to continue in 
your exemplary work and remain a source of inspiration to your colleagues, 

students and the entire Engineering community.
May this recognition serve as a stepping stone to even greater achievements 

in your career.

Once again, Congratulations on this remarkable achievement.

The Vice-Chancellor of the Rivers State University, Nkpolu-Oroworukwo, 

Port Harcourt, Prof. Isaac Zeb-Obipi, on behalf of the Senate, heartily 

congratulate Prof. Jackson G. Akpa, Dean, Faculty of Engineering, on your 

conferment with the prestigious Award of Fellow Nigerian Society of 

Engineers (FNSE).

 Professor 
 Jackson G. Akpa
  Dean, Faculty of engineering
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